Appendix G

From:Scopes, Cllr Andrew

Sent:24 May 2023 13:56:16 +0100

To:Entertainment Licensing

Cc:Maloney, Clir Annie;Almass, Clir Gohar

Subject:RE: Licensing applications and Temporary Event Notices Received by Entertainment Licensing on
10/05/2023

Hi team

Following further considerations, I'd like to update my objection to be more substantive. Here it is:

1 am writing to object to the application for 24 hour opening at 259 Beeston Road for the
following reasons:

In some areas 24 hour sales are acceptable — most notably in an area away from houses. This is the exact
opposite.

The off-licence is in a residential area with houses on several sides. Allowing 24 hour opening in such a
vicinity would lead to increased noise throughout the night which residents should not need to endure.
There will be people needing to set off for work in the morning and parents with young children all of
whom will be affected by the noise caused by an off-licence operating throughout the night.

It goes without saying the applicant wants to open for 24 hours in order to sell during the new times. This
will necessitate noise and encourage night-time drinkers to the location. In other areas, (such as Harehills
and Armley,) this has led to major ASB problems and doubtless brought disruption for locals.

Beeston Road is immediately beside the premise. Cars travel at speed along this area and public safety is
an issue with people buying alcohol in the vicinity.

Additionally the location is less than 400ft from grassed areas on either side which could attract drinkers
and ASB, of particular concern is Sunny View House Care Home is across the road from the off-licence —
about 50 ft away.

Kind regards
Andrew

Andrew Scopes
Councillor for Beeston & Holbeck

Labour Group Office, Civic Hall, Leeds, LS1 1UR
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| handle personal information in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and the General Data Protection Regulation
(GDPR). For a copy of my updated privacy notice or for further information, please click here or contact me.

From: Scopes, Cllr Andrew
Sent: 11 May 2023 14:34
To: Entertainment Licensing <Entertainment.Licen@leeds.gov.uk>

Cc: Maloney, Clir Annie Almass, Cllr Gohar
Scopes, Clir Andrew

Subject: RE: Licensing applications and Temporary Event Notices Received by Entertainment Licensing
on 10/05/2023

Hi team

I'd like to object to the one in Beeston and Holbeck. | don’t think we need 24/7 alcohol on Beeston
Road, it is a residential area and the noise of the shop being open would not be appreciated.

Kind regards
Andrew

Andrew Scopes
Councillor for Beeston & Holbeck

Labour Group Office, Civic Hall, Leeds, LS1 1UR





